
What is ACP?

The ACP is a federal government benefit program, operated by the Federal Communications Commission (FCC), which is 
designed to help ensure that households can afford the broadband connectivity required to work, learn from home, and 
more. ACP replaces the Emergency Broadband Benefit (EBB) program and provides a monthly discount up to $30 per month 
toward internet service for eligible households and up to $75 per month for eligible households on qualifying tribal lands. 
The ACP is limited to one monthly service discount per household and is non-transferable. 

How to qualify

A member of the household must meet at least one of the criteria below: 

	› Income at or below 200% of the federal poverty guidelines

	› Participate in certain assistance programs such as: SNAP, Medicaid, Federal Public Housing, SSI, WIC, Veterans Pension 
and Survivors Benefits or Lifeline

	› Participate in Tribal-specific programs such as: Bureau of Indian Affairs General Assistance, Tribal TANF or Food 
Distribution Program on Indian Reservations

	› Be approved to receive benefits under the free and reduced-price school lunch program or the school breakfast program, 
including through the USDA Community Eligibility Provisions in the 2019-2020, 2020-2021 or 2021-2022 school year

	› Receive a Federal Pell Grant during the current award year

	› Meet the eligibility criteria for a participating provider’s existing low-income program

Please refer to our landing page at https://www.viasat.com/acp/ for more details on the ACP benefit and how to apply. 

Eligibility for the 
Affordable Connectivity Program (ACP)
Viasat knows the importance of internet access and looks forward to participating 
in the FCC’s Affordable Connectivity Program (ACP).


